
Good evening, Charles H. Parker Students and Families!  This is Ms. Range with 

our weekly message.  I hope everyone had a wonderful and restful weekend.  As 

always, this message will be posted on our website and our Facebook account.  

Please remember that the school is here to support you.  If you have any needs or 

need any support, please let us know.  The office is open Monday through Friday 

from 7:30 AM until 5:30 PM. 

 

A very special congratulations to our Odyssey of the Mind teams.  They competed 

this past weekend at the State Tournament.  Two of our teams will move forward 

to the World Competition this May.  Also, our own Coach Sathiya received the 

OMER award for her outstanding display of OM spirit.  All of our teams did 

amazing, and we are very proud of them.      

 

Also, congratulations to Avika and Avadhi Seth who competed in the State science 

fair.  They received the Girl Scouts – North Carolina Coastal Pines Creating a 

Better World Award for a female student who overcomes challenges and 

demonstrates confidence, and whose project promotes making the world a better 

place. 

 

Please remember that tomorrow is a Teacher Workday and there is no school for 

students.  We will see all students on Tuesday ready to learn. Wednesday, students 

will have a musical presentation from the Dancing Drum. We will also continue 

the Charles H. Parker Attendance Madness in honor of March Madness.  Class 

attendance will be recorded and used to determine winners.  We encourage all 

students to help their Class Win the school bracket by attending school regularly!  

There is a Prize for the Winning Teacher and Class!!  

 

We officially begin 4th quarter on Tuesday.  Please help us keep students focused 

and ready to learn for these last 9 weeks of school.  It is important that all students 

are ready to push themselves and achieve as we finish out the year.  Report cards 

will be sent home on April 4.   

 

Please reach out if you have any questions or have any needs.  Thank you for all 

your support, understanding and dedication to Charles H. Parker!  Have a 

wonderful evening! 


